
                                              Minuets of the Meeting of CPPOA Board 10/14/23 

 

The meeting of the board members for 2024 was called to order by our president Cheryl Harris. 

 

Mrs. Harris stated her intention is to hold quarterly board meetings, which will be brief and structured, 

lasting about 30-60 minutes. 

 

Attending the meeting was 

President Cheryl Harris 

Vice President Robin Meuldijk (via Zoom

)

 

Secretary Myrna Mahon 

Treasurer Chris Harris 

Road Committee Chairperson Mark Holmes 

Communications Chairperson Laurel Holmes 

 

Governance Chairperson, Ross Henderson, was not able to attend. 

 

 




